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Date:  November 6, 2015 
 
To:  Canyon Creek Homeowners Association Members 
 
From: Canyon Creek Homeowners Association Board of Directors 
 
Subject: Notice of Special Meeting  
 
 

 
Please be advised that the Board of Directors has scheduled a special 
meeting specifically for the purpose of allowing homeowners to voice their 
concerns regarding the possible re-installation of the speed bump on 
Sonrisa.  
 
The Board of Directors intends to listen to homeowner concerns regarding 
this issue and take them into consideration. Each homeowner will receive 
three (3) minutes to speak and ask questions of the Board or Management; 
however, they do not guarantee immediate answers and a decision will not 
be made during this meeting. 
 
Should any member have questions, comments or concerns regarding this, 
you may address them in writing to Canyon Creek Homeowners 
Association, c/o Total Property Management, 2301 Dupont Drive, Suite 
100, Irvine, CA 92612 or via e mail to tbobitch@totalpm.com.    

 
Thank you. 
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